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MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor 
               Executive Director for Operations 
 
                             /s/ 
FROM:          John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
               Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
 
SUBJECT:       PROPOSED NRC GENERIC LETTER 95-XX TITLED "PRESSURE 
               LOCKING AND THERMAL BINDING OF SAFETY-RELATED 
               POWER-OPERATED GATE VALVES" 
 
 
     During the 423rd meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards, July 13-14, 1995, the Committee decided not to review 
the subject generic letter. 
 
 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     M. Taylor, OEDO 
     B. Sheron, NRR 
     R. Wessman, NRR 
     W. Reckley, NRR 
     G. Sege, RES 
 
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated June 28, 1995, from F. Miraglia, NRR, to E. 
Jordan, CRGR, transmitting Proposed Generic Letter 95-XX on 
Pressure Locking and Thermal Binding of Safety-Related Power 
Operated Gate Valves 
� 


